

## YAGOONA PUBLIC SCHOOL

## Embracing potential to empower learning

Address: 425 Hume Hwy YAGOONA 2199 Phone: 9790 3562 Fax: 9796 1544
Email: yagoona-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: https://yagoona-p.schools.nsw.gov.au.
Principal: Ms Meaghan Wilson

### NEWSLETTER TERM 4, WEEK 9

11th December 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers



#### REPORTS

This newsletter is a little late due to the enormous end of year "to do list". Today your child/ren will be bringing home their Semester 2 2020 reports. Please store reports somewhere safe. You may need these at a later time when and if your child moves schools or applies for a non-government primary or high school.



#### **2021 CLASS INFORMATION**

With student reports, you will see on a bright piece of orange paper, their 2021 class name and teacher. These may change if numbers increase or decrease or we have staff movement. Next Monday for part of the day, your child will have the opportunity to go and spend some time in their new 2021 class with their new 2021 teacher. Our aim is reduce any student or parent anxieties about the upcoming new school year. ALL staff at YPS have spent a considerable amount of time placing students in classes, ensuring positive relationships with peers and matching students to teachers etc. We want every child to succeed.

**New Classes for 2021** 

#### STATIONERY LISTS

2021 stationery lists have also been sent out to help with the purchasing of equipment during the January sales. We will post these on Class Dojo and Facebook just in case.

#### 2021 SWIMMING CARNIVAL

Our 2021 swimming carnival has already been cancelled for next year, please see information from Canterbury- Bankstown Leisure and Aquatic Centre. We have been advised by the council that the following measures have been put in place and for our 2021 booking.

No spectators permitted for School carnivals,

Only participants will be permitted at carnivals, no novelty events will be permitted. This control is designed to reduce the numbers of students attending.

Keeping the above information in mind and the cost for bus hire etc. the school made the decision. We will ask for swimmers next year to submit times to attend the district swimming carnival.



Are you leaving in 2021??

Just a reminder as we work on the formation of 2021 classes. If you are leaving in 2020/2021, can you please let your child's class teacher know ASAP. [This does not include Year 6, we know you are leaving!!!]

## DATES TO REMEMBER

Date	Event
Monday 14th December	Year 6 Farewell
Wednesday 16th December	Last Day of Term
Friday 29th January 2021	• Years 1—6 Return to school
Monday 1st February 2021	Kindergarten First Day



# **Attention All Parents**

Our FREE SCHOOL APP is here! Access school news, alerts, digital permission notes and more quickly and easily.







- 1) Open the "App Store" or "Play Store" on your mobile or tablet
- 2) Search for "Yagoona Public School"
- 3) Download our FREE APP with this icon:





